

November 10, 2022

David Fleischhacker Baron Hirsch Congregation 400 S. Yates Road Memphis, TN 38120

Dear David:

On behalf of AIPAC Southeast, I want to thank you for your years of leadership and commitment to the Baron Hirsch and pro-Israel communities. Your partnership has been invaluable, and we are grateful for your time, effort and energy as we built an incredible base of activists in Memphis. I also know there are countless students who share our appreciation, as you helped make it possible for them to join us in Washington for Policy Conference over the years, creating lifelong memories. It was always a pleasure and a privilege to work with you and the entire team at Baron Hirsch.

While we will miss working with you in Memphis, we are extraordinarily happy for the opportunities that await you and your family in Israel. We wish you, Chany, and your entire family the best of luck and many years of happiness.

Thank you again and hopefully we'll see you in Eretz Yisrael soon!

Sincerely,

Todd Young

Southeast Region 1200 Ashwood Parkway Suite 565 Atlanta, GA 30338 770-541-7610

Main Office 251 H. Street, NW Washington, DC 20001 202-639-5200 www.aipac.org